THE MAXIMILLIAN MONTHLY

JUNE 1993

VOL 1 ISSUE 5

LAUNCH TEAM MAXIMILLIAN SOON TO BE SHUTTLE MAXIMILLIAN!

At last, we have finally done it! The five membership packets necessary to send out the STARFLEET Vessel Registry Request forms have arrived to their rightful owners, and the Vessel Registry Request form had been filled out and sent to the Region One Coordinator and Shuttle Operations Command. It is only a matter of time now that we become an official chapter-in-training of STARFLEET, The International Star Trek Fan Association.

One of the big items on the mind of everyone in the group is when the heck you will be getting your rank. As soon as the certificate arrives from Shuttle Ops Command.

All Executive Board Members (Treasurer, Secretary, Etc) will receive the rank of Senior Chief Petty Officer, if they have not yet successfully completed STARFLEET's Officers' Training School (OTS) and the rank of Lieutenant if they have.

All Division Officers will receive the rank of Chief Petty Officer, if they have not yet successfully completed OTS, and the rank of Lieutenant Junior Grade if they have.

All other members will receive the rank of Petty Officer Second Class if they have not completed OTS, and the rank of Ensign if they have.

Anyone in the process of taking OTS will receive the rank of Officer Candidate, no matter what position they hold aboard the chapter.

GREG'S GLOP

Hi all. Your ever great XO here with nothing to report. Recently the Launch Team Maximillian visited Wright Patterson AFB Museum for a walloping good time. In attendance for this prestigious event, were such great members as our great and ever capable skipper plus Greg (that's me), Mike "Wrong Way", Samir "Smear" Amin, Craig "Wolf Guy" Dennis and Chuck "Stinky Surefoct" Dennis.

We visited nifty craft and had a handy day. That's pretty much it for me, so if you have any questions, comments, concerns, or complaints, go to somebody else (just kidding!). The End.

MIKE'S MESS

Hello, everyone. I survived the great AFB trip. I ended up coming up with a little story that will be published later in the coming months. I also ended up wearing my drink on the trip home, but that's another story. I have nothing really to report at this time, but I would greatly appreciate any assistance, suggestions,

or anything concerning the newsletter.

Concerning the Maximillian library. Any contributions will be greatly appreciated. Please forward all questions and/or contributions to the launch team First Officer Greg Dunn. That's it for me...Happy, Happy! Joy, Joy!

CURRENT STARFLEET MEMBERSHIPS

The following individuals are current STARFLEET members.

There may be others who have signed on with STARFLEET since this writing. Those members will be listed in addition to these in the next newsletter.

NEXT NEWSLETTER

All articles, artwork and officers' reports for the next newsletter are due no later than the 17th of July. Please give them to Brad, Mike Vaughn, or send them to the following address:

MICHAEL VAUGHN 326 S. WATER STREET CALEDONIA, OH 43314

Any questions or suggestions for future issues of *The Maximillian Monthly* write Mike Vaughn at the address provided above, or contact him at the meetings.

Any questions or suggestions for the organization, please contact Robert Lyon at the following address:

ROBERT LYON 2356 QUAKER ROAD BUCYRUS, OH 44820 BUCYRUS: (419) 562-1148

COLUMBUS: (614) 261-1975 (Leave message on answering machine if my roommate or I am not there.)

GREGORY DUNN 516 FOREST ST MARION, OH 43302 (614) 387-0982

TENTATIVE MEETING DATES:

26 JUN 1993 31 JUL 1993 28 AUG 1993 25 SEP 1993 30 OCT 1993 HALLOWEEN PARTY 27 NOV 1993 18 DEC 1993 CHRISTMAS PARTY

Dates provided above are subject to change. Notice will be given of any changes.